Chilmark Cemetery Commission Minutes of the Meeting of February 21, 2017

A Meeting of the Chilmark Cemetery Commission was held at Town Hall on Friday, February 21, 2017, at 1:30 p.m. Present were commissioners John Flender, Wesley Cottle, Sally(Sarah) Cook was absent because of sickness. Max McCreery representing the Human Resource Board was also present.

Interviews with the four applicants for the position of Cemetery Superintendent were held starting at 1:30. Each candidate was told the nature of the job and then was asked questions about his or her experience, qualifications, what each considered the most important aspects of the job, why she/he wanted to become the superintendent, etc. Each interview lasted 30 minutes. At the conclusion the two Commissioners discussed the perceived strengths and weaknesses of each candidate, but decided to defer making a decision until a meeting of all three Commissioners could be held on February 23, 2017.

There being no further matters to come before the meeting, it was voted to adjourn at 4:00 P.M.

John Flender, Temporary Secretary

John O. Klender